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Comments: | support this Withdrawal of mining companies from this pristine and eco=sensitive area. The
headlands of the watershed should be protected for many reasons, the least is which Native Peoples have the
right to determine what is done on their sacred lands. Clean water requires watershed repletion and any risks of
toxins from mining should be averted.

Please expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.

These lands need to nbc protected now for our and future generations. Neo clean water = no life.



